August 25, 1980

The Very Reverend Father Paren Avedikian
Pastor, St. John Armenian Church

22001 Northwestern Highway

Southfield, Michigan 48075

Dear Father Paren:

We thankfully acknowledge the receipt of $50.00
(fifty dollars) which your parish kindly donated to Saint
Vartan Armenian Cathedral in memory of Reverend Father
Nerses Baboorian.

We pray for the eternal repose of Father Nerses
Baboorian's souliand extend our best wishes to you and your
parish.

¥Yours in Christ,

Father Yeznig Balian
Acting Canon Sacrist
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